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CITY MANAGER’S REPORT 
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1. We had a person complete community service last week who picked up trash on various 
roadsides, the area around the Riverwalk and Main Street.  There were approximately 35 

bags collected.  While the help was welcomed, the amount of trash improperly disposed of 
is concerning and an issue many other communities are wrestling with.   

2. Street sweeping is continuing.  The process is that we clear the sidewalks of debris and on 

a following night we sweep the street – this allows for an efficient collection process.  Due 
to scheduling, weather and equipment failures this schedule may become delayed at times.  

It is the intention to clear all debris from the streets, eventually.   
3. A camera system will be installed at Community Field.  This was funded by a prior year 

CIP request.  The system will allow for monitoring of the area due to continuous vandalism.  

It is the intention of this office to identify and offer for prosecution anyone found 
vandalizing this area, as well as any other city property.   
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